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6 March 2014 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Options Evening 2014 
 
I am writing to you to remind you that our Options Evening is scheduled to take place next week on 
Wednesday 12th March in the sixth form block from 6pm-8pm. 
 
Ms Edyvean (Assistant Headteacher - Curriculum) and myself will be presenting to parents in the theatre at 
6pm and again at 7.30pm, so please come along at a convenient time to find out all the information you need 
about our Key Stage 4 curriculum. 
 
Curriculum and Subject Leaders will be in attendance to talk to students and parents about their subjects.  They 
will deliver mini presentations every 15 minutes and issue handouts to interested students.  There will be 
plenty of staff available to answer your questions. 
 
Please note:  Students do not make final choices until Friday April 4th which is whole school Review Day.  There 
is plenty of time to think about the choices available. 
 
We will not be issuing paper copies of the 'Options Booklet' this year as it is a lengthy document and we are 
trying to save paper.  The booklet is now available for you to read at your leisure on our school 
website:  www.haslingdenhigh.com  
 
1.  Select 'Curriculum' 
2.  Select 'Options' 
3.  Click on the link to 'Y8 Options Booklet 2014'.  
 
The document is available as a PDF or if you have a Mac, iPad, iPhone or iPod, it can be opened as an 
interactive iBook.  Please make sure you have the free iBooks app installed first. 
 
If you do not have internet access, please ask your child to request a paper copy via their form tutor and we 
will arrange for one to be sent home. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the event on Wednesday evening.  May I also remind you that it is Y8 Parents 
Evening on Wednesday 19th March starting at 4.30pm.  Ms Edyvean and I will repeat the Options presentation 
at 4.30pm in the sixth form common room should you be unavailable to attend on Wednesday 12th.  I will also 
available all evening in the foyer of the sixth form to answer further questions or queries. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs G Smith 
Deputy Headteacher  
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